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02/09/2021  08:07:282021/4126/P OBJ Andrew Yip It is apparent, after the construction of the lift shaft, that the roof will be much higher than depicted in building 

context diagrams (with surrounding buildings) in approved planning reference 2018/0910/P. Once the lift shaft 

is covered by the roof, the height of this building will be even higher. I put it that the planning approval for 

2018/0910/P was given based on context diagrams that are clearly incorrect and that the height of the building 

is not in keeping with approved plans.
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